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Learning Together, Building Futures  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

So half a term has passed by already! I know the staff and pupils are exhausted from all their 

hard work this term. We have had an incredibly successful half term: Year 1 are thoroughly  

enjoying their new style of teaching, pupils and staff love their dojos, Show & Share was a 

huge successðto name just a few highlights.  

This newsletter focuses on our first Discovery Day of the year which had a Growth Mindset 

theme. Activities were designed to help the  pupils develop skills to deal with failure, to under-

stand the value of persistence,  resilience and to realise that they can achieve with hard work 

and determination. 

Elaine DôSouza, Headteacher 
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Once again we have been very busy in Nursery. We welcomed the London African Drummers, Vicky and 

Joseph put on an amazing assembly for the whole school before carrying out workshops with Nursery 

and Year 1. 

The whole school was buzzing! 


